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August 27-31, 2018 

Important News 
 

There will be NO SCHOOL on Monday, September 

3rd due to the Labor Day Holiday! Enjoy  

We are sending home reminders about the exciting 

field trips Kindergarten will be attending this year! 

The due date for Fall field trips and the 

Kindergarten t-shirt will be Friday, September 28th. 

The amount will be $40. Please fill out the t-shirt 

order form with your child’s size and your size too, 

if you would like one! 

 Please make sure your child brings tennis 
shoes daily for PE. 

 Help your child learn their address and phone 
number. 

 Please submit any transportation changes in 
writing with a phone number listed.  

 Please remember to check your child’s 
folder each night for homework, notes, and 
reminders! 

Thank you! 
~ Kindergarten Team 

 

What We’re 
Learning 

Reading 
 Letter names and 

recognition 
 Listening for rhyme 

Math 
  Numbers 1-20 
 Counting to 100 
 Relationship between 

quantities 

Social Studies 
 Goods and services 
 Labor Day 

Writing 
 Print upper and 

lowercase letters 
 Spacing 

  

Star Students 
Butler: Jordan Greene 

Story: Hannah Avery 

Washington: Khalil Griffin 

Sight Words 
*Sight words are not listed in our Kindergarten pacing guide until the first week 
of September. Please practice name writing with your child each night instead. 
 

Kindergarten Birthdays: 
Aubrey – 2nd    Jaiden – 15th                    Kristen. –23rd                             
Hannah A. – 2nd                          Ja’Zyiah. –13th   Evan. – 25th  
Kynsleigh. – 12th                        Marcus – 16th                   Dondrick –31st  
                 
 


